
Subject: Support for Bill 2642 

 
We at Olena's Spa and Laser have been in business for over 11 years now and have done thousands 

of laser treatments for our clients over the past several years. And we support the above bill, and 

would like to offer any help that we can go see that it passes. We have been successfully serving our 

clientel at our Portland establishment, and have searched out additional knowledge on our own about 

lasers to make our work more effective and safe. We are  members The "American Society for Laser 

Medicine and Surgery" or ASLMS and one of our estheticians is a member of the "American Board 

of Laser Surgery", or ABLS, and we have had specific training in laser safety and non-ablative 

treatments at the "Beckman Laser Institute" at the Irvine campus of California University.  

Thank you, 
 
Olena Trone 
Gordon Trone 
 


